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This Week in Room 202: 

 
7th Grade Math students discussed 

prior knowledge of expressions. The students 

reviewed vocabulary including coefficient, 

Distributive Property, terms, like terms, and 

constants. In addition, the students wrote 

expressions from given real-world scenarios 

and had to identify the appropriate 

operations based key words such as “per”, 

“each”, and “deposit”. The students also 

evaluated real-world application problems by 

substituting values and simplifying 

expressions. We are going to continue with 

expressions, and expand our knowledge of 

this concept. Great job 7th grade, keep up 

the great work! 

 

Algebra 1 students focused more on 

functions this week, specifically graphing. 

The students used tables to graph functions, 

both linear and nonlinear functions. In 

addition, the Algebra 1 students applied their 

knowledge of input-output tables as well as 

quadrants of a coordinate plane to graph 

real-world scenarios. The students were able 

to see the relationships between linear and 

nonlinear functions and graphs and determine 

if indeed a graph is a function. Great job 

Algebra 1 students, keep working hard!  
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Week of December 2nd: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on my 

class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Wednesday, 12/4: 

Algebra 1  

(Quiz: Topics 4.4 – 4.6) 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 3.3 – 3.7) 

 

Friday, 12/6: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 5.1 – 5.3) 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 3.4 – 3.6) 

 

I hope that you all have a very Happy, 

Healthy Thanksgiving with your family, 

friends, and loved ones. I am incredibly 

thankful to not only be a member of the 

AES community, but to also have the 

opportunity to teach your child/children. 
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